
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

In accordance with 24 CFR 91.105 and as the lead agency for the Milwaukee Urban County Jurisdiction 

and the Milwaukee County HOME Consortium, Milwaukee County is holding a public hearing for input in 

the 2015 Annual Plan outlining the use of CDBG and HOME funds received from the US Department of 

Housing and Urban Development estimated to total $2.3 million.  This public hearing will include hearing 

oral presentations from all potential grant Sub-recipients who have timely submitted their grant 

proposals and are eligible grant applicants seeking to receive CDBG funds for the 2015 grant cycle. The 

hearing will be held as part of the Milwaukee County Economic and Community Development 

Committee of the County Board meeting on September 12, 2014 at 8:30 a.m.  in the Milwaukee County 

Courthouse, 901 N. 9th Street, Room 203-R.  Written comments may be submitted to Milwaukee County 

Housing, Attn: Jean Wolfgang, 2711 W. Wells Street, Room 102, Milwaukee, WI 53208, or emailed to 

jean.wolfgang@milwcnty.com.  For questions, call 414-278-4880. 
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